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8 February 1956

Dear Mr. Dulles:

I wish to express my personal gratitude and also
that of the members of The National War College for the
outstanding talk you gave us Friday, 3 February, on the
"Assessment of Communist Successes, Problems and
Prospects." '

Your lecture and the question period which followed
filled our needs exactly. Your personal views on this im-
portant subject provided a fitting climax to our study of the
Communist Bloc,

It was indeed generous of you to take time from
your busy schedule to afford us this splendid contribution
to our curriculum.

Sincerely yours,

E, T. WOOLDRIDG

Vice Admiral, U. S. Navy
Commandant

The Honorable Allen W, Dulles
Director, Central Intelligence Agency
2430 E Street, N. W,

Washington 25, D. C.
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